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FAIRLY SIGNIFICANT LAYOFFS OF TEACHERS EXPECTED
It is possible that the school district could be laying off between 35 and 50 teachers after the school year ends. School Supt. Diane Allen and Taylor Federation
of Teachers President Linda Moore are expected to hold a special meeting to discuss the layoffs, at latest, this week or next. The district is in the first year of a
three-year deficit-elimination plan to combat a $19 million deficit. For more details on the article Click Here Want to see which Teacher jobs are available
near you? Click here to see.

 


